
September 25, 2023
Construction Alert #44:
• Weather permitting, Lanzo Construction will begin the demolition of sidewalks on Monday 
evening on the southside of E Flagler Street, from Miara Perfume (176 E Flagler St) to Fernand 
Optical (160 E Flagler St) and then begin pouring concrete for the sidewalks on Tuesday, 9/26:

• Weather permitting, Lanzo Construction will begin the demolition of sidewalks on Tuesday 
evening on the southside of E Flagler Street, from Rok M.I.A. (158 E Flagler St) to Mr Tony Men’s 
Shop (146 E Flagler St) and then begin pouring concrete for the sidewalks on Wednesday, 9/27:

• If you have any questions or concerns, please contact PIO Wanda Mendez at 
mendez@miamidda.com or (786) 285-9407.  We thank all stakeholders for their patience.


